
Dear Taeyoung Yoon:

Greetings from Bloomington and Happy Year of the Dog, friends! 

I am writing to this distinguished group of scholars and friends of 
Maurer School of Law to remind you that if you have students to 
recommend for the LLM degree at Maurer—whether they are recent LLB 
or master’s graduates, current JD students, or soon-to-finish JD 
students, we would love to see them at Maurer this fall or spring for 
the LLM degree. I am happy to say that we have already received 
applications from students at Chung-Ang and Hong-Ik, and I know 
how competitive Korean law schools are with each other so I thought 
you might like the challenge of nominating some of your top students 
to come and study with us! ;-)

You should be aware that we have increased our scholarship budget, 
so now highly qualified students from partner schools are guaranteed 
to receive a scholarship of between $10,000-$20,000. Also, if students 
are applying only to Maurer, they can use the IU application (and 
application fee waiver) found on the attached document. Otherwise, if 
they apply using the LSAC system (which allows them to apply to many 
universities at once), the cost to apply will be much higher.

Ideally, we would like to know about your students who are interested 
in starting the fall semester by March 15, and to have their completed 
applications by April 1. If you know of interested candidates, please 
either direct them to get in touch with our director of admissions, 
William Schaad at 
lgradadm@indiana.edu,orsendustheirnamesandemailaddressesyourselves.

We have had a bit of a decrease in Korean students in the past few 
years and we greatly value your assistance in trying to help us bring 
back a strong Korean contingent! They are, after all, our best students.

With warmest wishes from Bloomington,

Lesley

Lesley Davis
Assistant Dean for International Programs
Indiana University Maurer School of Law
211 S. Indiana Ave.
Bloomington, IN 47405
Tel: 812.856.5661


